
Cemetery Improvements 

    The current cremated remains area is nearly fully occupied so the Dalston Parish Council 

have allocated another area of the cemetery alongside as a cremated remains area. This has 

been set aside in January. 

 

    After a while the grave area can become bumpy and undulating which makes the grass 

cutting difficult. We have allocated an area in the cemetery to begin doing the block 

levelling of the grass to level out the graves. The grass is removed and new turf laid on the 

surface. This is a long term project and has been started in February 2020 at the St Michael’s 

School end of the cemetery. 
 

 



 

 

 


